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Annual General Meeting
Cold Creek Conservation Area

November 4, 2012

________________________________________________________________________

Present: 
Elizabeth Asselstine, Mary Asselstine, Jen Bedford, Bob Gwalchmai, Sheila Kelly, Eric Leon, Maxine Leon, Greg Mitchell, Donna Parrish, Susanne Prince, Brenda See, Michael Todd.

Regrets:
Charles Cooper, Linda Cholmondeley

1) Liz chaired the meeting on behalf of Charles.  I was called to order at 5:13 pm.
2) Mary was selected as the recording secretary.

3) The minutes of AGM on Sunday November 6, 2011 was reviewed.

Moved by: Donna

Seconded by: Eric

Item 4 was amended changing the reference from “a general meeting agenda in 2012” to an Executive meeting 

Item 6 was amended as follows: …debt repayment of $500 to Peter McKinnon …”

Approved as amended.

4) The Activity Report was presented by Eric.  

Moved by Donna

Seconded by Brenda

Discussion on the goose rope installation and wine tasting were deferred to an Executive Meeting.  An amendment was recommended to include a notice of the LSRCA Water Conservation Award.

Approved as amended.

5) The Treasure’s Report was presented by Sheila
Moved by Eric.

Seconded by Susanne
It was proposed that the $118 grant from Bird Studies Canada be moved from Fund Raising to Donations.  The three grants dated Sept. 18, 2012, May 29, 2012 and Feb. 10, 2012 were forward to the Township of King who are administering the relevant projects.  A $500 payment to Peter McKinnon was recommended.  Only $500 
Approved as amended.

6) The budget was presented by Eric.
Moved by Donna

Seconded by Sheila

A discussion was raised about the profitability of the wine tasting.  There was concern about profit, insurance and “Smart Serve” requirements.  Discussion deferred to Executive meeting.

Approved.

7) The Membership Report was presented by Mary.

Moved by Donna

Seconded by Eric

A discussion of recommendations made in the report were deferred to an Executive Meeting.

Approved.
8) The Coordinator’s Report was presented by Mary

Moved by Jen

Seconded by Sheila

Approved.

9) Election of Officers/Directors

Moved by Jen

Seconded by Brenda

Proposed Slate:
Chair – Charles Cooper

Vice Chair – Elizabeth Asselstine and Eric Leon (co-chair)

Treasurer – Brenda See

Secretary – Linda Cholmondeley

Membership Secretary – Mary

Members at Large - Jen Bedford, Sheila Kelly, Greg Mitchell

Approved.

10) New Business

There was a request to consider changing the Dufferin Marsh Executive meeting from Tuesdays to another day.  It was agreed to retain the meetings on Tuesdays but to discuss it again at the next Executive Meeting.
11) Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:20 pm.


